
UNITED STATES ENViRONMENTAL PROTECTION AGENCY 

REGION IV 

JAN 22 1988 
345 COURTLAND STREET 

ATLANTA, GEORGIA 30365 

REF: 4-EAB/JH/lms 

Mr. J. R. Bailey, Head 
Environemental Quality Branch 
Department of the Navy 
Naval Facilities Engineering Comnand 
Norfolk, VA 23511-6278 

Re: 5090 1142 CFB Technical Review Cmnittee 

Bear Sir: 

I am responding to your November 4, 1987, letter addressed to the Regional 
Administrator and announcing your intent to establish technical review 
ccmnittees for the Naval and Marine Corps Facilities in Region IV that you 
advise. You indicate that this action is in accordance with Section 2ll 
of SARA and will enhance consultation and coordination in addressing 
hazardous waste sites at the facilities. Mr. Victor Weeks will represent 
the Region on the comnittees for Marine Corps Air Station, Cherry Point 
and Marine Corps Base, Camp LeJuene, North Carolina. I will serve on the 
cmittee for Naval Ordinance Station, Kentucky as the Regional 
Representative. We are pleased that you are taking this action and are 
looking forward to working with you. 

Sincerely yours, 

Federal Facilities Coordinator 
Environmental Assessment Branch 
Office of Policy and Management 

cc: Mr. Bill Meyer, North Carolina Department of Natural Resources 
and Ccxnmunity Davelopent 

Mr. J. Alex Barber, Kentucky Natural Resources and Environmental 
Protection 


